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The articles and hyperlinks to external websites appearing in Diabetes News You Can Use are intended 
to be informational and do not represent an endorsement by the Texas Department of State Health 
Services. Other websites may not be accessible to people with disabilities. For more information about 
any of the items listed, please contact the sponsoring organization directly. 

Go to dshs.texas.gov/txdiabetes to sign up to receive this monthly bulletin in your 
email mailbox. You also will receive periodic messages related to public meetings 
and activities of the DSHS Diabetes Prevention and Control Program. 

Diabetes News You Can Use is a free news bulletin of the Texas Department
of State Health Services. It is compiled by the Diabetes Prevention and 
Control Program.

Each month we highlight information and news related to diabetes.

 Study: Using Telemedicine to Improve Care for Patients with Diabetes  

 Technology Tips for Virtual Facilitation of National DPP Sessions  

 Distance-Learning Tips for National DPP Sessions  

 Understanding and Preparing for Coronavirus (COVID-19)  

 Virtually Perfect? Telemedicine for Covid-19 
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https://www.dshs.texas.gov/txdiabetes/
https://www.dshs.texas.gov/txdiabetes/
http://www.diabetesincontrol.com/using-telemedicine-to-improve-care-for-patients-with-diabetes/
https://st2.ning.com/topology/rest/1.0/file/get/4147615082
https://st2.ning.com/topology/rest/1.0/file/get/4147598327
https://www.diabeteseducator.org/practice/practice-tools/app-resources/covid-19-information
https://www.nejm.org/doi/pdf/10.1056/NEJMp2003539
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